
 

 

2016 
SECOND ANNUAL 
HARVEY CEDARS 

HALLOWEEN FRIENDLY 
TRICK-OR-TREAT 

 
Residents & businesses can join the Giglio Awning Team, by signing up 
for a safe & friendly Trick-or-Treat for children!   
 
Sign up at Giglio Awning, 7802 Long Beach Blvd, Harvey Cedars on or 
before Wednesday, October 26th to participate in handing out friendly 
treats on Halloween.  Once you have signed up, you will receive a 
Jack-O’-Lantern Bag, (please fill with sand), to place in your front yard to 
mark your home or business as Halloween friendly and ready for trick-or-
treaters.   
 
On Thursday & Friday, October 27th & 28th, adults of trick-or-treaters can 
pick up the list of participants at Giglio Awning or the Harvey Cedars 
Borough Hall.  Please note the trick-or-treat times for individual homes & 
businesses. 
 
On Halloween, Monday, October 31st  between 2-6 pm, please stop by 
Giglio Awning, 7802 Long Beach Blvd, Harvey Cedars, for a cup of hot or 
cold apple cider, an apple cider donut & a Halloween treat!   
 
Any questions regarding this event, please contact Linda Zambito @  
Giglio Awning - giglio7802@gmail.com or (609) 494-3004. 


